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Get those winter 

projects ready for 

warm weather! 

It’s Flying Season again! I hope you all are ready for the better 
weather that we will be into now. 

Mark McQuaide has the IMAAC event (June 6-7) well in hand. 
I am sure that he could use some more volunteers to help out. 

Plans and preparations for Warbirds are well underway; regis-
trations are already coming in. 

The field will be rolled soon, compliments of Dave Skinner. 

I am going to the Joe Nall event May 13th. The AMA meeting 
will be held there on the 14th. If you have anything you would 

like me to find out or bring up at the meeting, let me know. 

With the increased use of 2.4 GHz radios, it is not necessary 
to place your card in the frequency control board if you display 
your AMA card on your hat or jacket. If you don’t have a card 
holder, we are providing some at the field. If you would rather 
not display your card on your person then you must use the 
frequency control rack. This applies only to Spread Spectrum 
frequencies; others must continue to use the frequency control 
board. 
 
Thanks to Tony Albence, George Hague, Greg Schock and Jim 
Schlapfer for their help with the class at the Senior Center on 
April 20th. It went well; not a great turn-out but a lively ses-
sion.. 
 
John 

John
Text Box
Haak


John
Cross-Out
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Delaware R/C Club Meeting Minutes 

General Membership Meeting of the Delaware R/C Club 

Tuesday April 7, 2009 

 

President John Kirchstein called to order at 7:30PM 

  

Guests: Rod Dun 

 

Show and Tell: 

Dick Stewart brought an Long Ezy 

Howard Smith brought a Stinger 

Stan Michalski brought Boomerang 

Dick Slutz brought an Eagle 

Greg Schock bought a Nieuport 28 

Treasurer Report:  John Kirchstein (Mark McQuaide was out of town) 

 

Safety Report:  Preston LeSage 

Tri-fold with ground and flight rules. 

 

Old Business: 

Park passes will be enforced. 

Field repair, seeding, crabgrass, fertilizing and rolling. 

John Stare’s ashes will be laid to rest in the Veteran’s Cemetery on May 

1, 2009 

 

New Business: 

AMA new membership drive. 

New Warbirds logo by Tony Albence. 

 

Submitted by: Greg Schock / Secretary 
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The State of Delaware is now providing Park pass purchases online (there is a $2 

handling fee).  You can go to www.destateparks.com and follow the links or try to 

cut and paste the following URL in your browser: 

https://egov.dnrec.state.de.us/egovpublic/dnrec/disp?doc=shoppingcart&op=catalo

g&channel=public&CatalogType=ParksAndRecreationPasses 

Delaware RC Dues for 2009 are payable online 

Park Passes for 2009 are payable online 

We have setup the website and our membership application so that you may now 

download the application, fill it out on-screen, mail it to Mark and pay the dues by 

PayPal. Presently, you must go to PayPal and send the money to the dues ad-

dress: dues@delawarerc.org 

A local modeler in New Jersey is selling off his entire inventory of glow and electric 
models, engines and supplies.  If you are interested, please contact him directly for 
a list of specifics: 

Don Massey 
746 Maurice Rio Parkway 

Vineland, NJ  08360 
Tel: (856) 692-7175 

Local Modeler Clearing out Inventory 

Lums Pond IMAC Challenge 

Delaware R/C Club will host a Scale Aerobatics contest again this year, on June 6-

7. If you are interested in trying IMAC, this is a great opportunity, and you don't 

need to be a member to try it. Any of the current IMAC flyers would be happy to 

show you what it's about. Even if you don't fly, you can see some of the best pilots 

and the highest-performing R/C aircraft at an IMAC event. If you do plan on com-

peting in this event, please go to: 

 http://www.mini-iac.com/Regions/Northeast/NENewsEvents/tabid/61/Default.aspx 

and register, so we have an accurate count of pilots. Some of the competitors may 

be at the field on Friday June 5 to practice, but the field will be open to all that day. 

We will finish the contest early afternoon on Sunday so the field can be reopened to 

all members.  - Mark McQuaide / 610-255-3983 / Mobile: 610-804-5304 

markmcquaide@verizon.net 

mailto:dues@delawarerc.org?subject=Dues
http://www.mini-iac.com/Regions/Northeast/NENewsEvents/tabid/61/Default.aspx
mailto:markmcquaide%40verizon.net


President: John Kirchstein John@kirchstein.net 

Vice President: Tim Asbury spyderr@atlanticbb.net 

Secretary: Greg Schock dadschock@msn.com 

Treasurer: Mark McQuaide markmcquaide@verizon.net 

Safety Officer: Preston LeSage phlesage@comcast.net 

N/L Editor: Vaughn LeSage vlesage@verizon.net 

Glitch Busters 
is a monthly publication of the 

Delaware R/C Club: 
www.delawarerc.org 
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Set Your Course for Upcoming Club Events 

Lums Pond IMAC Challenge June 6, 2009 

Warbirds Over Delaware July 9-12, 2009 

Helis Over Delaware July 24-26, 2009 

Additional Waypoints of Interest  

Millville Air show May 23-24, 2009 

Mercer County Jumbo Jamboree May 23-24, 2009 

Reading WWII Weekend June 5-7, 2009 

New Garden Air show June 15, 2009 

IMAA Rally of Giants (Hamburg) June 18-21, 2009 

Dover AFB Open House June 20-21, 2009 

mailto:markmcquaide@verizon.net
http://www.delawarerc.org



